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Shooting under investigation in Lake in the Hills 

 
Lake in the Hills, IL - On April 2, 2021 at approximately 9:00 p.m., Lake in the Hills Police were 

dispatched to the 1300 Block of Cunat Ct., Lake in the Hills, regarding an unknown medical issue.  Upon 

arrival and after further investigation, it was determined that an adult female subject had been shot. The 

victim was transported to the hospital and is in stable condition.  The McHenry County Major Crimes Task 

Force was contacted to assist with the investigation.  Extra police presence will continue in the area.  This is 

an evolving and ongoing investigation, anyone with information is asked to contact the Lake in the Hills 

Police Department at 847-658-5676.   
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